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Dr. Nadine Ishitani Hata Memorial 

Cherry Blossom Festival 
March 15  |  12-1 p.m.  |  Student Services Plaza

Celebrate the spring season at the 23rd Annual Cherry Blossom 
Festival at El Camino College! Enjoy taiko performances, student 

haiku readings, and complimentary Japanese snacks.

Thank you to American Honda Motor Co., Inc. for the beautiful 
cherry trees that bloom each spring at El Camino College.

Learn more at: 
www.elcamino.edu/events/ 
cherry-blossom-festival

ACCOMMODATIONS: If you anticipate needing any type of accommodation, or have questions about the physical access provided, 
please email mxdelgado@elcamino.edu as soon as possible.
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